
William Nelson
North Yarmouth
LD 1750
Dear Transportation Committee - 
I live in North Yarmouth.  I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory 
Council.  In fact, I testified before the Committee last year.   When I worked in 
Scarborough (I am now retired) I would often bike to work and enjoyed using the 
portions of the Eastern Trail.  
I am sure the Berlin/Casco Bay Trail Would be very popular.  I know I would use it 
often going to a from Portland.
Thanks for listening!
William Nelson
North Yarmouth


